
Kappa Gamma Kappa

Kappa Gamma Kappa is the most prominent sorority in St. Francis College. Presently, the 
sorority consists of twenty one active members for the membership has been doubled over 
the past two semesters. As a service to the school and to the community, we have sponsored 
bake sales in order to raise funds for charity actions. For the corning semester, our goal is to 
expand the number of our members in order to have a stronger support for our charity actions. 
We plan to have more fellowships and cultural events and to interact more with the existent 
clubs and societies at St. Francis College.



L atin An le i ican Society

—

The Latin American Society, more commonly referred to as LAS fosters an interest in Latin American Culture at 
Saint Francis College by encouraging relationships among members, to nurture their development within the 
Saint Francis Community. The organization provides and facilitates lectures, movies and other social functions. 
The Latin American Society at present consists of thirty members. The membership tends to fluctuate as it grows 
more during the fall semester, due to the incoming freshmen. Membership fluctuates due to the fact that many of 
our members obtain jobs and become involved in Athletics and other extracurricular activities provided by the 
school.
Last semester the Latin American Society engaged in numerous events. They had a "welcome back" party tor 
returning and new members, as well as assisting the Public Relations Club in setting up the annual Spanish 
Festival. LAS was also involved in a toy drive for less fortunate children as well as a food drive tor the homeless. 
Not only does the LAS society engage in community service but also organize fellowship events in which 
members can get to know one another.
The members of the Latin American Society are always planning dates in which we can time with each other 
outside of school. We go out to dinner, clubs and plays. We do the best we can to develop a strong friendship. 
Although we might be apart for most of the summer vacation, we have some activities set up to reunite us. We 
plan to have a softball game, a barbecue and a trip to a theme park.
The LAS has many goals for the upcoming semester. We plan to become more involved in charity work, have 
more lectures and plan more activities for the Alumni of our College. We will also host the Annual Spanish 
festival.
We are trying our best to interact the members within our club with members from other clubs as well.

Melissa Guerrero 
Vice President of LAS


